From: Anne Salvador <anne_salvador@yahoo.com>

Subject: THANK YOU!

Date: 8 April 2008 11:15:29 PM

To: "Wayne Richmond (Loosley Woven)"

<wayne@humph.org>

Dear Wayne

Thanks sooooooooo much for the fantastic concert put on by Loosley Woven!

Can I say that I really was able to RELAX & enjoy the performance by you ALL!

Many from the church congregation really enjoyed it too! So, my humble thanks to ALL for their generosity of time and effort ... it really means so much (that people who didnt know me were willing to do some much for the poor kids in Sri Lanka).

I think we are up to about \$1500 so far as donations and sale from the stall items keep coming in. Will let you know the final \$.

I do hope the rest of the tour goes well.

I will remember that you do like our venue ... and hopefully can do something in 2009 .. so will see.

In the meantime please put me on your mailing list so I can get news of whats happening.

If you dont mind could you please pass my e-mail to Sonia Bennett or Sonia's to me .. so we can make contact. Coming from the same background I am keen to contact her.

All the very best with the tour & I do hope you <u>all</u> enjoy yourselves!

Please do keep in touch and if there is anything I can do let me know.

God Bless

Anne